
NOFOTA 
Netherlands Oils, Fats and Oilseeds Trade Association 
 

TO ALL MEMBERS 
Rotterdam, 10 July 2012 
(EJ, C1207-104) 
 
Dear NOFOTA member, 
 

Change of address 
NOFOTA is moving office!  
Please be informed that our Association will be relocated as of 10 August 2012. We kindly 
request you to adjust the address details in your address file. 
 
Previous address: 
Heer Bokelweg 157-b 
3032 AD  ROTTERDAM   
       
New address: 
Blaak 22 
3011 TA  ROTTERDAM 
Tel. 010-4430622 
e-mail: info@nofota.com 

 
 
 
Attention:  Our P.O. Box 202 will not be continued.  

We kindly request you to address all your mail to the visiting address as per 
10th August 2012. 

 
Changes in recognized laboratories 
For all clarity and as mentioned in an earlier circular this year, per 8th of March 2012 LabCo 
B.V. is no longer member and recognized laboratory of NOFOTA. Eurofins Food Testing 
Netherlands B.V. is one of the six recognized laboratories. The company practices under the 
name Eurofins | LabCo. The list of all recognized companies can be found on our website. 
 

Change in members 

 RMI Food Logistics B.V., new member per 1-7-2012 
 Club Oils & Fats, ending membership per 1-1-2013 

 

NOFOTA agenda 2012 
 Thursday 13 September, Council 
 Thursday 11 October, Contract Committee 
 Friday 12 October, Technical Committee A-members 
 Thursday 13 December, Council 
 Thursday 14 March 2013, Trading Rules seminar 

 

For now , we w ish all a very enjoyable summer ! 

 
Kind regards, 
NOFOTA 
Erica Jaspers, secretary general 

E-mail: e.jaspers@nofota.com, +31 (0)10-4430622 

 


